
 
 
 
 
 
Residents of The Ridgeway 
 
As you may be aware, on the morning of 30 March 2010, we sadly 
experienced what has been long overdue on The Ridgeway.  A traffic accident 
where a young girl was hit by the driver of a car. 
 
Most of us have been in agreement for some time and have voiced our 
opinions that serious action needs to be taken in the form of “Traffic Calming 
Measures”, and urgently before another incident occurs. 
 
Please show your support for the consideration of these measures by signing 
below.  This petition will then be presented to Central Bedfordshire Council. 
 


